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Oklahoma Gas and Electric (OG&E) Rate Case 

 
Oklahoma Gas and Electric (OG&E) has filed an application with the Oklahoma 
Corporation requesting an increase in rates and charges totaling approximately $92.5 
million. 

 
If you would like to comment on the rate case, please  click here to send a comment. 
You can also mail your comments to: 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
Office of General Counsel 
2101 N. Lincoln Blvd 
OKC, OK 73152 

 
If you would like to review the filings in the case, please use this link and follow the 
instructions below:  http://imaging.occeweb.com/imaging/OAP.aspx 

 

1)  In the first field (“Case # “) - enter 201500273 
2)  In the third field (“Case Type”) - enter PUD 
3)  Click on the “Search” tab 
4)  Click on “Date Filed” to sort documents 

 
Here are some quick links to key documents in the case: 
OG&E’s application (2 parts): 
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/CaseFiles/occ5248940.pdf 
And 
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/CaseFiles/occ5249047.pdf 

 

 
 

Schedule for the case:  http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/Orders/occ5264033.pdf 
 

An Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) has now heard the case in a court session that 
lasted 3 weeks. The ALJ will now prepare a recommendation in the matter and submit 
it to the Commissioners. The Commissioners will make the final decision. When 
submitted, the ALJ recommendation will be posted to the OCC web site. 

 
Each party to the case is represented by an attorney. The Attorney General 
represents ratepayers before the Commission. 

 
 
 
 
 

SERVICE - ASSISTANCE – COMPLIANCE 
EXCELLENCE IS OUR STANDARD 

mailto:m.skinner@occemail.com
mailto:m.skinner@occemail.com
mailto:m.hernandez@occemail.com
http://imaging.occeweb.com/imaging/OAP.aspx
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/CaseFiles/occ5248940.pdf
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/CaseFiles/occ5248940.pdf
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/CaseFiles/occ5249047.pdf
http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/Orders/occ5264033.pdf

